Turtenwald, Randx

From: Shannon O'Rourke <Shannon.ORourke@mathy.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2019 8:57 AM

To: Turtenwald, Rancly

Cec: Joel Reinhart

Subject: Midwest Fuels proposed Alley surfacing project approval request
Attachments: 1465_001.pdf

Dear Randy,

Midwest Fuels is requesting City of LaCrosse Board of Public Works approval of an Alley surfacing project adjacent to
Midwest property and located between Sumner 5t. and Copeland Ave. from Hagar St. to St. Andrew St.

The scope of work to complete this Alley surfacing project would include the following:

1. -Sawcut and remove existing asphalt pavement at the driveways and parking lots along both sides of the alley as
needed to create adequate construction joints.

2. Salvage the existing gravel/recycle base material,
3. Establish grade for positive drainage.
- 4.- Regrade the sub-grade and haul out excess material as needed.
5. Place salvaged gravel/recycle material and import gravel base as needed to provide for a minimum of an 8”
compacted layer of gravel.
6. Fine grade, water and compact the gravel base layer and prepare the area for Hot Mix Asphalt paving.
7. Place 2 -1 %" compacted lifts of Hot Mix Asphalt.
8. Place gravel base or topsoil along edges of the new Alley surface as needed.
9. The alley would be designed with an inverted crown for the majority of the length of the alley and would

transition to the west side of the alley on the north end.
10. Layout of Alley is shown in the Attached PDF.

Midwest Fuels would be covering all costs for the scope of work items noted above and Mathy Construction Co. would
be contracted to complete all of this work. We would tentatively schedule this work to be completed in Sept. or

October of this year and Midwest Fuels would provide advance notice to all neighbors of scheduled work, if approved.

Please place Midwest Fuels request on the Agenda for the upcoming Monday, August 26" Board of Public Works
meeting.

Midwaest Fuels Vice President, Mr. Joel Reinhart and | will attend this meeting to answer any questions regarding this
proposed project.

Thank you for your help and please let me know if there is anything else | can provide to help see this through.

Regards,

Shannon O Fowrke

Mathy Construction Co.

ks CAUTION ThIS emall orlgrnated from an external sender DD NOT C|IC|( I|nks or open attachments unless you recognlze t '_
S S : B sender ancf know the content |s safe Hrk ety T e T LR




920 10t Ave. N.

Onalaska, Wl 54650

EEOQ / AA / Employer
shannon.orourke @mathy.com
608-769-8367

Notice: This e-mail {including attachments) is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-

2521, is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any retention,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. Please reply to the sender that you have

received this message in error and then delete it. Thank you for helping to maintain privacy.




MATHY CONSTRUCTION COMPANY Miolresr Fuecs  Ausby
P.O. Box 189 : : e e
920 10th Ave. N caLcuatepey PG pate “_"?/ ] /G
Onalaska, Wl 54650-0189 AL A
608/783-6411 —

L FAX 608/783:4340 Llaana S e OSHLE oo = | ‘-—4—@
. . - I
FmvaoRap | : __ /?\ 1 LS. | FAAE AN /

[
3
e

F3
EEHEY

]

Rty
=TTy
i

N
B
"
N
[
\
\

[N
L‘é
R
"\&

| Brelanit

N

REY/ERN
B NNEN
CEACERE

N

3

%




